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Important Notice 

Fixed Income Clearing Corporation - MBSD 
 

 

 

MBS  #: MBS759-19 

Date: November 1, 2019 

To: Mortgage-Backed Securities Division Clearing Members 

Category: Service Update 

Subject: Proprietary Batch Submission Decommission 

 
Effective today, the Mortgage-Backed Securities Division (“MBSD”) of Fixed Income Clearing Corporation 

(“FICC”) will be decommissioning the proprietary batch submission, which was previously used for the 

submission of the obsolete Notification of Settlement (“NOS”). Batch submission via SWIFT is still available 

for Clearing Members. 

 

Please contact your Relationship Manager with any questions.    
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